E Outlook

FW: MREA Membership Renewal Pending Payment

From Brian Korf <bkorf@pelicanrapids.k12.mn.us>
Date Tue 7/15/2025 9:27 AM
To Rudy Martinez <RMartinez@pelicanrapids.k12.mn.us>

Brian Korf

Superintendent

Pelican Rapids Public Schools

& (218) 863-59210

PO Box 642, Pelican Rapids, MN 56572
BKorf@pelicanrapids.k12.mn.us

)

https://www.pelicanrapids.k12.mn.us

From: MREA <info@mreavoice.org>

Sent: Monday, July 14, 2025 12:09 PM

To: Brian Korf <bkorf@pelicanrapids.k12.mn.us>
Subject: MREA Membership Renewal Pending Payment

MREA

Voice for Greater
Minnesota Education

Dear Brian Korf,

Thank you for your membership in the Minnesota Rural Education Association! Your membership
helps us proactively engage with legislators and state officials to address Greater Minnesota
public education funding and policy issues. Pelican Rapids School District's renewed



membership is fundamental to MREA's advocacy targeting support for student learning and
reducing funding gaps in Greater Minnesota education.

Membership Renewal — July 1, 2025 — June 30, 2026

Membership fees are calculated with a base fee of $1,100 plus a legislative fee of $1/APU.
Pelican Rapids School District’s renewed membership is based on 915 APU, with a total of
$2,015.00. Please use this email as your invoice. Thank you for submitting a copy of this
invoice with your check payable to MREA at:

Minnesota Rural Education Association
2233 Roosevelt Rd, Ste 7
St. Cloud, MN 56301

INVOICE | MEMBERSHIP DUES

Membership Status: Pending

Your Membership Tier: Full ISD

Membership Year: July 1, 2025 - June 30, 2026
Membership Dues: $2,015.00

Due Date: August 29

MREA's membership year is July 1 - June 30, so we ask that you pay your membership
dues by August 29 to ensure there’s no lapse in membership benefits.

Thank you for your continued support as we advocate for Greater Minnesota education.
We'll notify you as soon as we receive your payment. Please contact us at
info@mreavoice.org or (320) 762-6574 with questions or if you want to pay via credit card.

Office hours are Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday, 9 a.m. to 1 p.m. CST.
Sincerely,
Your MREA Team

(833)-MNVOICE

MREA is a nonprofit 501(c)(4) membership association and dues are not tax deductible as charitable contributions. We
estimate 41.8% of FY26 dues will be attributable to non-deductible lobbying activity and are not deductible under
Internal Revenue Code Section 162 as an ordinary and necessary business expense. Notify your accountant and/or tax

preparer.



